
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Arrangements for Year 13 – Friday 26th May  
 
Year 13 students will be given an early finish on their final full day of school meaning they 

can leave the school site at 1pm.  

 

Students will attend exams, revision sessions and lessons as normal until the end of period 

3. Students will also be expected to attend any revision sessions prior to their examinations.  

 

Students will be asked to meet in the Year 13 Study room at 12.20pm for a short gathering 

and then are welcome to use the ice cream van that will be available on-site from 12.30pm.  

 

Students will be asked to leave the site at 1pm.   

 

Leaving assembly  

 

A reminder that the leaving assembly will take place after the examination period for 

everyone in Year 13 on Tuesday 27th June. This will be a chance to get together for one last 

time as a year group and say goodbye to teachers and friends. We will issue the Year 13 

Ball tickets for those who have purchased them at this time. The Year 13 Ball takes place on 

29th June which can be paid for on ParentPay. 

  

I would like to take the opportunity to wish everyone the very best of luck in their forthcoming 

examinations.  This year group have shown great resilience in the face of adversity 

throughout their time here. I hope each and every student believes in themselves, as we do, 

and strives for success. I know they can all achieve great things moving forward. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mrs E. Mayor   

Head of Sixth Form 

 


